FOR MEMBER OF CITY COUNCIL

Sandra M. Lowe
Non-Profit Executive Director

The past year has a taken a toll on Sonoma, the pandemic, and the resignations of three City Council members has affected our businesses, our residents, our visitors, and our spirit.  But we are Sonomans and we will heal, rebuild, restore and support those who need it most.
As an over 30-year resident of Sonoma – I have raised my four children, sent them to local public schools and served my community for 8 years on the Sonoma Valley School Board.  I offer my candidacy as a bridge builder and a consensus maker. 
We must find balance and livability in our town.  That means supporting business but also the workers who find it so hard to make ends meet.  That means preserving our historic character but also finding new ways to serve a community with 21st century needs.  It means analyzing what we do, supporting our great programs and honestly saying we need change when its in the best interests of our community.
I look forward to a Sonoma that works for everyone with balance and livability.
I’d be honored to earn your vote.  
Sandra4Sonoma@gmail.com


